
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

Drennon Construction continues clearing and excavation operations along Snug Harbor 

Road to lay back the slopes to finish grade. Side dumps are hauling timber, slash, and dirt 

to the Snug Harbor Material Site. Upcoming work will include hauling topsoil to the site 

and placing on the finished sections of the slopes.  

 

Traffic Delays 

Drennon is scheduled to work Monday through Saturday. Starting on August 22nd, 

Drennon plans to start working on Sundays. Flagging operations will be required 

between the hours of 7:00am to 6:00pm, expect delays and one-lane traffic control. Be 

mindful of the haul trucks through the project corridor.  
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